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Principal’s Corner  
 

Dear OSS Technology 

Campus Family Members, 

Picture day was this past Tuesday, 
the 28th. If you did not order 
photos and would still like to place 
an order, this can now be done 
online at https://
my.lifetouch.com/mylifetouch/#/ 
using picture day ID: 
FT207042Q0. A make-up day will 
be announced at a later date. 
Each child will have a photo taken 

for ID and yearbook.  

We have a PVO meeting this 
coming Thursday the 7th. If you 
are interested in attending please 

mark this in your calendar. 

Curriculum night will be held on 
separate evenings for each 
building. Building 1, K-4, will be 
held on the 12th. Building 2, 5-7, 
will be held on the 14th. Both will 
be held from 5:30 to 7:30 in the 

afternoon. 

In observation of Labor Day, there 
is no school on Monday. We hope 
you enjoy your Labor Day 
weekend and look forward to 

seeing your student on Tuesday. 

Sincerely, 

Michael Singleton 

 

 

“One 

child, one 

teacher, 

one book, 

one pen 

can 

change 

the 

world” 

-Malala Yousafzai 

 

 

https://my.lifetouch.com/mylifetouch/#/
https://my.lifetouch.com/mylifetouch/#/
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Student Pick-Up and Drop-Off Information 

Hopefully you have seen some improvements to our 

Pick-Up and  Drop-Off process throughout this first 

week. We are aware of your frustrations, and have 
taken your suggestions seriously. We appreciate your 

patience and understanding during this time, and 

are actively working on our plan’s efficiency.  

Quick Reminders! 

Pick-Up should not arrive on campus before the 

times shown below: 

Grades K-5: 2:40 p.m. 

Grades 6-7: 2:20 p.m. 

Both Pick-Up and Drop-Off follow the same car loop 
shown below. Please remember that we are all in this 

together; kindness and respect are both important. 

Students may be on campus without penalty until 4 p.m., you have the time 

range of 2:20 to 4 p.m. to pick up your student.  

Students cannot be picked up from the Front Desk after 2 p.m. If you need to 

check you child out after this time arrangements must be made with Mr. Sin-

gleton directly. Students may not be checked out to avoid the carline. 

Parents should not be coming to the Pick-Up Area holding signs out of their 

vehicles. Students are released directly to their vehicles. Parents that walk for 

Pick-Up will be directed to the Front Office.  

We understand that the logistics are challenging right now, but if we all follow 

procedures accordingly some of the frustrations can be avoided. With team-

work we can accomplish anything! 

 

Below you will find the Car Loop layout, and guidelines: 
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Menus 

The Technology Campus offers breakfast and lunch options for the students.  

These can be found monthly online at the below listed hyperlinks: 

http://ocpsmenus.com/menu/charter-schools/breakfast/ 

http://ocpsmenus.com/menu/charter-schools/lunch/ 

Payments for lunch can be made in cash, or online through our School Pay 

system. School Pay is currently being updated with the student numbers for 

this year. If the system is currently not working for your student, the total 

invoice will be available once the online system is functioning properly.  

More information about School Pay can be found on the following page. 

 

The September Breakfast and Lunch Menus can be found below: 

 

 

http://ocpsmenus.com/menu/charter-schools/breakfast/
http://ocpsmenus.com/menu/charter-schools/lunch/
http://orlandoscience.org/elementary/index.php/school-pay
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School Pay 

 

Parents can now make online payments for most school expenses online with School Pay.  

Simply log into your secure online School Pay Parent Center account and pay for items including after 

school care fees, club fees, field trips, class fees, student fees and more. 

 

The first step is creating your Parent Center Account at https://www.schoolpay.com. Please go to 
"Charter Schools" tab and then choose your school name as "Orlando Science Elementary School" to 

complete the steps for creating your parent account. 

School Pay Features: 

Online payment methods via VISA, MasterCard, Discover cards and electronic check 

Secure parent accounts 

A full history payments searchable by date and child 

The convenience of paying at any time (24/7) from your home PC Emphasis on Security 

 

The School Pay service is audited by a third-party to assure adherence to the strict, Payment 

Card Industry Data Security Standard (PCI-DSS). 

If you have any problems using the School Pay system please call 1 888-88-MYPAY 

 

Questions about school pay may also be directed to Mrs. Cann: jasmine.cann@orlandoscience.org  

http://www.schoolpay.com/
mailto:jasmine.cann@orlandoscience.org
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PVO 

Club Information 

I have been working diligently in processing and completing all club request. Please 

continue to have patience with me as this is a new process for me. If you have any 

questions regarding COMPETITION CLUBS please contact the coach directly. They will 

be able to answer all your questions.  

Below you will find an example of club request forms.   

There will be a PVO meeting on Thursday, 9/7 at 6pm in the cafeteria of building 
one. 

The OSS PVO Committee representing the 

Elementary, Middle, Junior High and High School 

are in the works of holding a Fall Festival to raise funds for our schools! 

The 1st Annual OSS Fall Festival will be held on Saturday October 21st 2017 

This is where we need your help! We have various sponsorships available to 

fill. If you would like to be a business sponsor, individual sponsor, or know 

of a business that would be willing to be a sponsor, please contact us. We 

will be working diligently over the summer to bring this event to fruition. 

With your help, we can make our inaugural year a great success! 

Please feel free to contact our PVO Committee below for more information 

on sponsorship levels, to submit a sponsor referral, or if you would like to 

become involved with the PVO committee. Our kids are this country’s 

future; please help us support our school’s needs by supporting the efforts 

of the OSS PVO committee. 
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Monthly Calendar 

List of Important Dates: 

09-04-17—Labor Day (No School) 

09-07-17—PVO Meeting 

       FLL Informational Meeting at 5 pm 

09-09-17—FLL K-7 Robotics Members First Meeting 

09-12-17–Curriculum Night K-4 

09-14-2017—Curriculum Night 5-7 

 

September 2017 
Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

     1 2 

3 4 

Labor Day 

5 6 7 

PVO Meeting 

FLL Meeting 

8 9 

FLL K-7 First 

Meeting 

10 11 12 

Curriculum 

Night K-4 

13 14 

Curriculum 

Night 5-7 

15 16 

17 18 19 20 21 22 23 

24 25 26 27 28 29 30 
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Kindergarten 

This week’s weekly theme was  “Friends” and our focus this week is about friendship. 

This is important life skill that children need to have in our world. This week we read 

“Huggapotamus” by Steve Metzger. Throughout the week we learned how to make 

good friends, how to treat our friends, and to be kind. We also learned that we are all 

unique in our own way and that we should all be friends no matter what! 

We continued learning  about 3-Dimensional shapes! We also made connections with 

everyday items that we use that are 3-D shapes. At the end of the week we used play-

dough to create our own 3-D shape! Some of us came up with some pretty cool shapes 

that test the laws of math!  

“Friendship is born at that momem when one says to another: ‘What! You too? I 

though I was the only one.’” C.S. Lewis 

1st Grade 

This week Mrs. Parker's class is working on five senses in science.  We are discussing 
the responsibilities of a good classroom citizen in social studies and in Language arts 

we are writing in our journals and reading stories about children who go to school and 

what they need to succeed.  We took our first spelling test and all did a fantastic job.   

Ms. Dyer’s class was introduced to their class jobs this week. They are learning how to 
be responsible citizens. This ties into their social studies unit which is all about citi-

zenship! Last week they competed in another stem challenge working to save Freddy! 

Miss Fisher's class had a wonderful week learning about scientists and making obser-
vations during our science lessons. We also became familiar with weekly routine cen-

ter rotations in reading and math. 

This week in Mrs. Duran's class we how character feelings change in stories. We 
worked on number concepts including place value and expanded form. We launched 
our Families Project Based Learning (PBL) and learned how families can be the same 

and different. We also used the iPads to show our thinking in word maps! 

2nd Grade 

In 2nd grade, we are learning about how scientists are able to compare observations 

made by different groups. We were asked to choose cereals for a school cafeteria 

based on their nutritional value and cost. We concluded that Tootie Fruities were the 

best choice, with only 8 grams a of sugar per serving and at a cost of 49 cents a serv-

ing. But wait, there’s a twist! Then we received another letter asking us to rank the 

cereals by taste. Lucky us! Seconds graders still chose Tootie Fruities, commending 

its bright colors and sweet taste. It’s hard work being a scientist!    
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3rd Grade 

This week 3rd grade focused on rounding, place value, and one-digit multiplication. 

They learned about the scientific method and began talking about maps. Mrs. Silvares' 

class began making paper mache globes and will finish painting them and drawing the 

continents later next week. In ELA, they have been learning about plot features and 

are drawing a plot roller coaster to demonstrate the various parts of the plot.  

4th Grade 

 Fourth Grade has been working hard this week! Ms. Hurley's class has started read-

ing the second part of Wonder, and completed their mid-point assessment for the 

math unit on place value. They are excited to host Ms. Coy, as she will be coming in to 

do different STEM activities each week. In Ms. Calabrese's class, students have been 

learning about Ellis Island and the immigration process. They also have been talking 

about appearances and bullying as they continue reading the class novel. Ms. Alfiky's 

class has begun analyzing writing prompts, and have enjoyed reading through chapter 

twelve of El Deafo thus far.  

  

5th Grade 

Ms. Greene's and Ms. Blaske's classes have been working on kindness, empathy, and 

respect as we get to know each other and work together as a class family. The stu-

dents have set goals for 5th grade and have created their classroom rules to help 

them achieve their goals. We look forward to an awesome, amazing, and adven-

turous year! 
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6th Grade 

Take a look at what some of our 6th grade classes did this week! 

 

Ms. Gutsin’s class spent time preparing for their parts of speech quiz that will 
be taking place this coming Tuesday! 

 

Ms. Dake’s class went over scientific theories and laws. 

 

Ms. Kish’s class continued their learning on the importance of maps. For 

more information Ms. Kish has included her classroom website: https://
osskish.weebly.com. 

 

Mr. Lawrence’s class began presenting and displaying their AMAZING maps, 

and new found understanding of geography! 

7th Grade 

Check out some awesome activities our 7th graders participated in this week! 

 

Mr. Koebe’s Congressional Hearings class is preparing for their first mock 
congressional hearing. They are excited to start really getting into the process! 

 

Mr. Kriebel—Spent time reviewing classroom procedures and creating re-

minder posters for the classroom. They also reviewed the writing process by 

sending letters to their future selves. 

 
 

https://osskish.weebly.com
https://osskish.weebly.com
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Specials 

World Art Elective 
Ms. Kish is thrilled to be teaching this elective and the opportunity to instruct an array 
of students. The academic breakdown is posted on her weebly website. The first indi-

vidual project is due Tues. Sept. 5 and Thurs. Sept. 7 (depending on which group your 
child attends class).  The mini-booklet, brown bag item project will reflect Geography, 

Pre-historic times and Early Civilization and Settlements. She looks forward to meeting 

parents at open house.  

4th-7th Grade Robotics/FLL Informational Meeting 

If you are interested in joining the robotics team this year, please attend the FLL infor-

mational session on Thursday, September 7th at 5pm.  Coaches from the existing 

teams will go over the expectations from both students and parents.  If you have any 

questions, please email Mrs. Trujillo.  This meeting is not mandatory but is highly sug-

gested for any families new to robotics/FLL.  The first robotics team meeting is on Sat-

urday, September 9th from 10 AM to 12 PM.  The informational meeting will help par-

ents decide if they are still interested in the team after learning about the expectations 

and still want to attend the kick off session on Saturday.   

 

 

FLL 

Science Center Event 

Who: Students and Parents of Orlando Science Schools 
When: January 19th for K-4th and March 2nd for 5th-8th  
Where: Orlando Science Center 
Cost: $50 per person 
 
Payments can be made online ONLY on www.schoolpay.com  
 

There are a limited number of spots, so please sign up ASAP.  
 
Every student must be accompanied by an adult.  
  
*Any parent or guardian attending will need to be cleared through ADDitions and be 
approved as an overnight chaperone. 

 
If you are attending and plan on using your pass, please contact Mrs. Trujillo.  
 
There are no refunds.   
 
 

For more information, please email Amy.Trujillo@orlandoscience.org  

The Orlando Science Center will close their doors to the public and host our students, 
families, and teachers. 
 
Dinner and breakfast are included and we will be SLEEPING OVERNIGHT AT the Sci-
ence Center! 

January 19th for K-4th and March 2nd for 5th-8th  

http://www.schoolpay.com/
mailto:Amy.Trujillo@orlandoscience.org

